PRECONSTRUCTION MEETING FOR ROUTE 33 SEGMENT

Deborah A. Finnigan, City Traffic Engineer, 766-1415

PORTSMOUTH - The public is invited to attend an Oct. 23 information meeting regarding the
replacement of the NH Route 33 (Greenland Road) railroad bridge and planned construction
improvements between Griffin and Peverly Hill Roads.

Representatives from the City of Portsmouth, its consultant and the project contractor will be
available beginning at 6 p.m. for public review of the project’s final plans in the first-floor
conference room of the Department of Public Works facility at 680 Peverly Hill Road. At 7 p.m.
they will discuss the construction schedule and answer questions.

The project includes removal and replacement of the Route 33 railroad bridge, construction of a
mechanically stabilized earth-retaining wall, installation of bridge rail, removal of the existing
pedestrian bridge due to installation of sidewalks on the new bridge, and installation of new
storm sewers, sidewalks, and guardrails along the roadway segment. New traffic signals also will
be installed at Griffin Road, Islington Street and Peverly Hill Road.

The work is expected to begin in mid-October and be completed by November 2010.



